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Regarding the matter of 507 running out of numbers (docket #22-461 document ID 20228-
188523-01)

I simpler solution to overlaying 507 (and more residential customer friendly) would be to
redirect all of Mayo Clinics numbers to a new area code. This would include all the Mayo
branches and clinics regardless if they are currently in 507 or not. It would free up thousands
upon thousands of 507 numbers. And sync up Mayo's system.

Marcia Friedman
6613 Sally Lane
Edina MN 55439
952-250-9656
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